

Department of State Police

Headquarters 3565 Trelstad Ave SE Salem, OR 97317-9614 503-378-3720 503-378-8282 Fax 503-585-1452 TTY



February 28, 2023

Dear Ms. Box:

On behalf of the Oregon State Police I wish to express my sincerest condolences to you and your family for the loss of your husband, Robert Box. The events of May 29, 2015, were indeed tragic and I would like to apologize and hope they are never repeated. While this letter cannot make up for the loss of your husband, please know OSP does recognize our role in the tragedy and intends to learn all we can from it. We will continue to focus on our goal to provide premier public safety with honor, integrity, and compassion.

Sincerely,

Casey Codding

Superintendent

Oregon state police